
MN 10/2024

For more information, contact Customer Service 
at 800-257-4044 or visit otpco.com.

The Minnesota Public Utilities Commission 
approved our request to implement updated 
adjustment factors to our Revenue Decoupling 
Mechanism (RDM) Rider.

The approved rate adjustments shown below 
become effective October 1, 2024, for all classes 
of customers subject to adjustments.       

A decoupling adjustment is a credit or surcharge 
that separates revenues from changes in energy 
sales, neutralizing the impact of reduced sales due 
to promotion of energy conservation. This charge 
applies to customer classes defined in Minnesota 
rate schedule 13.10.

Customer notice

Revenue Decoupling Adjustment (Refund)/Surcharge

Energy charge Per kWh
Basket #1 0.1661 ¢/kWh
Basket #2 0.3417 ¢/kWh

Basket #3 (0.1587) ¢/kWh
Basket #4 0.2884 ¢/kWh
Basket #5 (2.4147) ¢/kWh
Basket #6 (0.1657) ¢/kWh


